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Scottish Church College received 2 year (Jan 2022 - Dec 2023) grant for institutionalisation of S-L. As 
part of the institutionalisation process,  Dr. Varbi Roy, one of the joint coordinators of SCC S-L Cell 
delivered an invited lecture at a neighbouring college on “Service-Learning: A pedagogical tool for 
imparting value education” on 26th June 2023. The lecture was attended by both the faculties and 
students of various departments of Women’s College, Calcutta. The objective of the lecture was to 
show the potential for service-learning to enhance whole person education; and introduce service-
learning pedagogy in the curriculum. 

 

 
 


